
General Nash Elementary 
 ​2018 March-a-thon! 
 

Friday, October 19, 2018 - All Day! 

Rain Date: October 26, 2018 
 
General Nash students will once again “march” during their specials to raise funds for General 
Nash Home & School! They will have approximately 30 minutes to complete as many laps as 
they can around a course set up at our school. Students will be collecting our popular “foot” 
charms for every two laps they complete! Students who bring in donations between October 1 
and October 19 will also have a chance to be one of five students called daily to pick a Principal 
Prize! 
 
Our March-a-thon Goal this year is ​$11,000​, which helps to fund the Nash Home & School’s 
annual budget of approximately $23,000. We encourage each student to collect ​$45​, or each 
family to collect ​$65​ to help us reach our March-a-thon Goal. ​For those who would like to 
make a One & Done donation for the year, we encourage each student to collect $90, or 
each family to collect $125. 
 
Look for ​Pledge Packets​ to come home this week. Inside each packet will be form letters to 
complete and send to family and friends to ask for donations, along with information for donating 
via PayPal. Pledge Packets will also be available in the E-Communications section of the Nash 
website.  
 
We encourage everyone to participate!​ By working together we can easily reach our goal of 
$11,000 – every donation helps us reach our goal! 
 
- Your General Nash Home & School March-a-thon Committee 
 



 

 

What Do Your Home & School Dollars Fund? 
Field Trips Assemblies Chorus, Band, & Orchestra Support 
Teacher Stipends Apple Crunch Day Reading Olympics 
RIF Colonial Day Solar Cookers 
Math 24 Geography Bee Library & Reading Support 
Welcome Picnic Movie Night Teacher & Staff Appreication  
Nature Nook Olympic Day Volunteer Appreciation 
Literacy Night Operation Expenses (just 2% of H&S budget) 
 
 

Matching Gifts Help Us Reach or Exceed Our Goal! 
Make your gift to General Nash Home & School go further by seeing if your company or 
organization will match your donation! Companies who have matched funds for North Penn 
School District include ​Thrivent Financial, Merck, AXA Foundation, Bank of America, and 
Boeing​. For more information about matching gifts, please contact our H&S Treasurer, Steph 
Sharkey, at sharkey2013@gmail.com or 267-263-4635. 
 


